
IACS Literary Magazine — The Scribbler   
 

 
Calling all artists and writers! Looking to find a place to publish your work?  

 
We're looking for editors and anyone interested in putting together a literary magazine for the 

year. This is a yearlong commitment, and we are looking for students who are hardworking and 
dedicated to publish a literary magazine by the end of the year.  

 
The Scribbler will meet on Mondays after school from 3:30-4:30 PM virtually via Zoom. 

Mr. Pisco is the Literary Magazine Advisor. 
To join, return a signed permission slip to Mr. Pisco.  

You can start attending meetings once I receive an email from your legal guardian. 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
We understand that good academic standing must be maintained in order to participate and that 
focus, commitment and hard work is necessary in order to produce a quality literary magazine for 

the IACS community.  We know that this is a serious, year-long commitment. 
 
Student Name: 
Student Email: 
 
Guardian Name: 
Guardian Email: 
Guardian Phone:  


